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Cedar Oaks Guild Newsletter 

November, 2021 

 

 

The Guild met at Cedar Oaks November 9 for a potluck salad luncheon and short business 

meeting. There was so much delicious food! Keri Dibrell will solicit recipes to share.  

 

We were pleased to welcome two guests: Nan Woods, Sharon Hawkins’ neighbor, and Linda Noonan, 

another member or the wonderful Master Gardeners.  

                                                         

                Sharon Hawkins and Nan Woods                                                              Linda Noonan 



Halloween Trick or Treat: Strange creatures and adorable children returned to Cedar Oaks on 

October 31 to trick or treat on our nature trail. The event was first held in 2019, with a Covid 

hiatus last year. The weather was perfect and everyone had a fabulous time! While we didn’t 

open the house, 320 people enjoyed the big yard, nature trail, and decorated front porch for photo 

ops. There was such a good attendance that Laura Harper did a “candy run” to replenish our 

supply of treats. Check out the great pictures Sharon Hawkins posted on our Facebook page! 

 

Thanks to 4 year old Tina Gentry’s mom Mindy for sharing a picture of Tina assembling her and 

her brother’s scarecrow puppet crafts.  

          

 

The Acquisitions Committee (Jan Huckaby and Dianne Fergusson) has been working on 

recommendations to improve Cedar Oaks. Some of the furniture really needs to be recovered and 

a few items acquired to keep the house looking its best. While their recommendations reflect 

long range planning, it’s never too early to begin preparing for expenses. With that in mind, 

GivingTuesday is approaching. 



 GivingTuesday is a global movement that encourages people to “give, 

collaborate, and celebrate generosity.” This year the designated date is 

November 30, the last Tuesday of the month. Many people use GivingTuesday as a prompt for 

making their year-end donations. Tax deductible 501(c)(3) donations to Cedar Oaks Guild can be 

given online via https://cedaroaks.square.site/ or mailed to Beth Ducrest, 144 Rosemont Loop, 

Oxford. Donors can specify “furniture.”  

Another fundraising opportunity will happen on January 8 with the Indoor Garage Sale at the 

Conference Center. Thanks to Lynn McIngvale for reserving a booth for Cedar Oaks Guild. Save 

the date and your donations! In previous years, we made about $1,000 from the event. We will 

sell a wide range of items, excluding clothing, shoes, hats, and Christmas decorations. Household 

goods, linens, books, jewelry, and art, especially framed pictures or empty frames, sell well. 

Please price the items you donate. The sale will run from 9:00 to 1:00 on Saturday; we can take 

items from 1:00 to 7:00 on Friday.  

 

Picture from Hotty Toddy News 2018 

Happy Birthday:  

Nina Patrick   Nov 1                  

Emmie Lou Brunson Nov 4  

Marilyn Taylor Nov 9 

Keri Dibrell  Nov 11 

 

 

Cedar Oaks Treasure: Tribute to Zilla Avent by Mary Alice Tate 

Along with the headline “Lot is contributed to ladies for site of H. Smith house” The Oxford 

Eagle, February 7, 1963, published a long article about Zilla Avent, written by Mrs. Bryan Tate 

(Mary Alice Tate).  It is reproduced below. Her name has been spelled as both Zillah and Zilla. 

The newly dedicated garden at Cedar Oaks uses the latter spelling.

https://cedaroaks.square.site/


   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharon Schreiber, Newsletter Editor 
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